
Little Miss Rushford – Peterson Valley Pageant

The Rushford Days Committee will be hosting a Little Miss Rushford-Peterson Valley Pageant and is

inviting all girls who will be entering 4th& 5th Grades in the Rushford-Peterson School district in Fall

2021 to participate. The program consists of one or two get-togethers where the girls can become

acquainted with the Rushford-Peterson Valley Queen contestants, pageant committee, rehearsal on

Sunday, July 11th from 2-3 p.m. and the pageant on Monday, July 12th at 7:00 p.m. There will be an

application fee as a commitment to the program and to help fund the costs of the event. You will

work with a local sponsor of your choice to obtain this fee. During the Pageant all contestants will be

formally introduced to the audience and the Little Miss Rushford-Peterson Valley will be crowned.

After the pageant, there will be several events that the Little Miss Rushford-Peterson Valley will be

expected to participate in.  Further information will be given after the pageant is complete.

If you are interested in more information, please contact a member of the committee and we will do

our best to address any concerns participants may have or that arise as this program progresses. We

hope to continue a successful program that promotes self-confidence and community service.

Thank you and we look forward to hearing from you soon!

Rushford-Peterson Valley Pageant Committee
Melissa Feine, melissaf04@gmail.com
Emily Paulson, eapaulson100@gmail.com
Leandra Duneman, ldunemanrsb@goacentek.net
Kelle Dencker, kchaffee07@gmail.com

This is not an R-P School sponsored event.
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